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Dear Sir/Madam,

I am pleased to inform you that I have notified the Government of your country
through the Ministry of Foreign Affairs, with a copy to the Permanent Representative and the
Hydrological Advisor, by letter dated 28 June 2017, that the seventeenth session of the
Commission for Atmospheric Sciences (CAS-17) of the World Meteorological Organization
(WMO) will be held in Denpasar, Indonesia from 23 to 24 October 2017.

In this respect, I have invited your Government to consider delegating members of
the Commission to attend the session. I have also requested that the names of the principal
delegate and the other delegates be communicated to me, either in a formal notification, or, in
order to have this information as soon as possible, in a preliminary communication, indicating
the persons proposed without awaiting the completion of the procedure for formal nominations.

Session documents and practical information will be accessible on the CAS-17 website:
http://meetings.wmo.int/CAS-17.

I would be obliged if you could assist as far as possible in ensuring that the
procedure referred to above is followed.

Yours fai

CXbs

/g-m (P. Taalas)

Secretary-General

To : Members of the Commission for Atmospheric Sciences (CAS)

Cc: President of the CAS
Permanent Representatives concerned
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